
FREDERICKSBURG GREEN PARTY
MEETING MINUTES

JULY 2016 – JANUARY 2017

During this time period, the FGP has held six (6) meetings, and worked on a variety of projects, 
including the following:

1. Registering new voters.
2. Helping gather signatures for the VA State Party's Jill Stein presidential ballot access initiative.
3. Helping organize and staff a Jill Stein campaign event on the Mary Washington campus.
4. Providing candidate & election information online, including the FGP website and Facebook 

pages.
5. Putting up yard signs and distributing Jill Stein campaign literature in Fredericksburg.
6. Sending representatives to GPVA state party meetings.
7. Increasing our membership base.
8. Working the polls on election day.

The Fredericksburg local gained a significant number of new members from the November 2016 Jill
Stein event held at Mary Washington University.  We are also gearing up to re-start the UMW Campus
Greens student organization in the Spring of 2017, and have identified a suitable professor to act as
faculty sponsor of the group.  We are also pleased to announce the candidacy of our own Treasurer,
Gerald Anderson, for the Virginia House of Delegates in the 88th district.

* * *


